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To: Montgomery College Employees
From: Dr. Eric M. Benjamin, Interim Vice President and Provost, Rockville

Subject:  Appointment of Administrative Manager

Date: March 22, 2023

It is my pleasure to announce the appointment of Ms. Ida Britton as the Administrative Manager in
the Office of the Vice President and Provost (VPP), Rockville, beginning April 3, 2023. Ms. Britton
holds a bachelor's degree in psychology from Georgetown University and a master's degree in
counseling from the University of the District of Columbia. Her experience in both the private sector
and in higher education in conjunction with her keen focus on promoting student success will be an
invaluable resource to the Montgomery College community.

In her role as Early College Program Coordinator Ms. Britton coordinated logistical and support
efforts with Montgomery County Public School students, families, and administrators. Ms. Britton’s
work contributed not only to the successful matriculation of students but has also expanded student
enrollment and access at the College. Prior to assuming her role with the Early College Program,
Ms. Britton served as the assistant to three community college presidents. As Assistant to the
President, Ms. Britton worked collaboratively with both internal and external stakeholders including
post-secondary institutions and municipal, state, and federal agencies and elected officials to
advance collegewide goals and objectives.

Ms. Britton’s service to the College is also impressive with numerous committee assignments as
well as assisting with collegewide programming including the Presidential Innovation Leadership
Institute, the Harry Harden, Jr. Student Academic Awards of Excellence, Staff Enrichment Day, and
she has served on a number of governance committees. Additionally, she is a member of the
American Psychological Association and serves on the Georgetown University Black Alumni
Council.

I look forward to her leadership in the VPP’s office as we continue the implementation of the
Achieving the Dream initiatives and support the Rockville Campus, ABEESS, and the College’s
student success efforts.

Please join me in welcoming Ms. Britton to her new role.
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